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Tuesday 26 April, 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you and your families have had a wonderful two-week break. We are looking forward to 
welcoming the students back tomorrow, Wednesday 27 April. 

Late last term we had class and individual photos taken. These photos were due to be distributed 
early this term. Unfortunately, we have been informed that there were problems with one of the 
photographer’s equipment and some of the class group photos were not recoverable. 

Please note that the class photos for KM, 2D,1/2N,3D,3S,3/4J,4/5A,5S,5/6J,5/6F AND 6Z will be 
retaken on Tuesday 3 May. If your child is in one of these classes, it would be greatly appreciated if 
they come to school in full summer uniform on the day. 

Class K/1J will have their class photo retaken on Thursday 2 June. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
matter. 

We thank you for your understanding. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Maria 
Principal 


